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June 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Nursery Practitioner – Leader.  
We hope this pack contains all the information you need to help with your application. 
 
Please contact a member of our admin team if you have any questions about the 
application process. If you have any questions about the post please contact me. 
  
We look forward to receiving your application 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Julie Plumstead 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


